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Date of Activity:Date of Activity: 05/19/2022

Author:Author: SA Shane R. Hanshaw, #102

Narrative:Narrative:

On Tuesday, June 07, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent
(SA) Shane Hanshaw (SA Hanshaw) received the personnel file for Deputy
from Washington County Sheriff’s Office (WCSO) Captain Bryan Lockhart. SA Hanshaw
reviewed the training portion of the personnel file and noted the following:

On November 19, 2008, Deputy completed the Ohio Full-Service Facility
Corrections Officer Basic Training Program. The training was conducted by
Muskingum County Corrections Academy.

o Deputy was hired as a Washington County Sheriff’s Office
Corrections Officer in 2008.

o Deputy served as a Corrections Officer, Sergeant Corrections
Officer, and Lieutenant Corrections Officer within the Washington County
Sheriff’s Office.

o Throughout Deputy s service as a Corrections Officer, Deputy
obtained multiple additional training certificates in the field of

Corrections.

On January 22, 2019, Deputy completed the Ohio Peace Officer Basic
Training Program.

o On October 29, 2018, Deputy completed the Speed Measuring
Device Operators Course. The training was conducted by the Ohio State
Highway Patrol.
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o On January 25, 2020, Deputy completed his Criminal Division
Road Patrol Field Training Program.

o On November 4, 2021, Deputy completed the most recent Use
of Force/Deadly Force Annual Examination.

o On May 10, 2021, Deputy completed annual firearms
requalification for the Washington County Sheriff’s Office. Deputy
qualified with multiple firearms including the current MP 2.0 9mm, serial
number that was used during the Officer-Involved Critical
Incident (OICI).

o Throughout Deputy s service as a Patrol Officer, Deputy
obtained multiple additional training certificates in the field of Road Patrol.

The personnel file was referenced in this report . Please refer to the reference for
further details.

References:References:

Property Number 3. - CD/DVD - CD
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